
Roadside Tolling for the I-10 Mobile River Bridge and Bayway Project:  Pre-
Proposal Conference on May 4th  

Pre-Registration for event is required  

MOBILE, AL. -- The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) will be holding a 
Pre-Proposal Conference for the Roadside Tolling I-10 Mobile River Bridge and Bayway 
Project. This conference is mandatory for any firms or teams planning to submit a 
response to the RFQ/RFP posted April 13, 2023. The Project is located in Baldwin and 
Mobile Counties in southwest Alabama. The event is scheduled to take place on May 4, 
2023 starting at 10:00 am and is a virtual only event. Activities will include project 
overviews and presentation. Pre-registration is required. The deadline to register is May 
3rd, 2023 at 10:00 AM CT.  A Microsoft Teams invite will be sent out after the 
registration deadline to all those who have registered.   

The Project will consist of a Design-Operate-Maintain Agreement to develop, design, 
install, and operate a tolling infrastructure system on the I-10 Mobile River Bridge and 
Bayway Projects. Tolling back office operations and customer support centers are not 
included as part of this procurement.  

During the forum, ALDOT and its advisors will provide an overview of the I-10 Mobile 
River Bridge and Bayway projects and the roadside tolling project, describe the 
progressive Design-Build delivery approach, and communicate the projects’ 
procurement development timelines. ALDOT will answer written questions that have 
been submitted to ALDOT. The deadline to submit questions is April 26, 2023. ALDOT 
will not allow questions to be asked during the conference. 

Registration can be found at: https://mobileriverbridge.com/ . 

 

https://mobileriverbridge.com/

